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5 Micron Filter Appearance Change Notification: 

This Technical Bulletin is an announcement to our network of distributors that there will a be a temporary 

appearance change for our Nominal 5-Micron Filter Cartridges (FT-FTC-5). The plastic on the 5-Micron Filter 

cartridges has changed from the normal white color to a dark blue color (not to be confused with the lighter 

blue on the 20-Micron Filter Cartridges). There is no change in quality with these filters. Due to the state of 

the global supply chain, we are unsure at this time how long this temporary change will last. We will notify 

our distributors again once our vendor is able to re-stock their 5-Micron filter with white plastic.  

Please communicate this temporary change to customers at the time of sale in order to alleviate confusion, 

as well as reduce calls to your business and into the factory. Thanks for your cooperation and we appreciate 

your continued business! 
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